

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs

Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management

> P.O. Box 5750 JBER, AK 99505-0750 Main: 907.428.7000 Fax: 907.428,7009 www.ready.alaska.gov

March 22, 2017

The Honorable Mike Navarre, Mayor Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, AK 99669

RE: Obligating Award Documents

Disaster: DR-4244-AK, 2015 North Slope Borough Severe Storm

Project: 4244.0004, KPB GIS Software for Land Cover Hazard Assessment Project

Sub-Recipient: Kenai Peninsula Borough

Dear Mayor Navarre:

Enclosed is the Division Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) Agreement for the Kenai Peninsula Borough, Geographic Information System Software for Land Cover Hazard Assessment Project.

The total award amount for this project is \$15,500.00. You will find the terms of the grant and procedures in the HMGP Obligating Award Document and the Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management Sub-recipient Handbook on our website: www.ready.alaska.gov.

Two of the agreements are enclosed; one is for your records, the other is for ours. Please return one of the original signed award documents to our office after signing the first and last page.

If you have any questions, please contact Brent A. Nichols, your assigned Division Representative, at (907) 428-7085 or by email at brent.nichols@alaska.gov.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sutton

Alternate Governor's Authorized Representative

Enclosure(s): (2) HMGP Obligating Award Documents